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Townsend, Erle

From: Cheryl Hoffman <smokeydancer@me.com>

Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 10:07 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)”

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear state officers,  

 

A steady transition to zero-emission cars and trucks will provide Mainers with cleaner air, better 
choices, and save families and businesses money. 
 
 

I have a plug in hybrid and rarely need to use gas, saving me hundreds of dollars a year. Having 
more hybrids and electric cars become available as a result of these higher standards will save 
money for all Mainers, not just me. Yet the rules don’t outlaw gas vehicles or limit access. These rules 
will give Mainers more choice not less choice, while also cleaning our air, cutting pollution from 
vehicles by 75%. 
 
 

Cleaner cars are good for Maine. 
 
 

Thank you. 
 
 

Cheryl McCarter Hoffman 

 
 

Sent from my iPad 


